COLORADO
Division of Reclamation,
B, Mining and Safety

Department of Natural Resources

1313 Sherman Street, Room 215
Denver, CO 80203

November 14, 2014

Alton Hess

Sunnyside Gravel and Excavation
9983 Highway 550

Durango, Colorado 81303

Re: Hess Pit, DRMS Permit M-1986-033, Withdrawal of Reason to Believe Letter

Dear Mr. Hess,

The Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division) received and reviewed Sunnyside Gravel’s
Financial Warranty Increase documentation. The documentation is considered complete therefore the
Division is withdrawing the Notice of Possible Violation sent on October 16, 2014 and removing the item
form the November 19, 2014 Mined Land Reclamation Board agenda. Thank you for your attention to
this matter.

If you need additional information please visit our website @ http://mining.state.co.us. You may also
contact me directly at the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety, Grand Junction Field Office, by
telephone at 970.241.1117, or by e-mail at russ.means(@state.co.us.

Sincerely,

Akl Y

G. Russell Means
Senior Environmental Protection Specialist
West Slope Field Office Supervisor
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